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Moving forward, we will be focusing more on choreography for
the recital. It is important that all dancers are consistently
attending class throughout the end of the season. The last week
of studio classes will be April 22-25. The dance instructors and
dancers are relying on a team effort to ensure a fun and
enjoyable recital. 

We are getting closer to the recital, which means there will be a
lot of information coming out in the next couple months. Please
make sure to visit our recital webpage weekly to get the most
updated information. We will be posting a recital informational
video on March 15, 2024. 

Tickets go on sale Saturday, March 16 at 8:00 a.m.
($9.00+service fee/ticket). The recital will be at
Appleton West High School. There will be no limit to how
many tickets you may purchase. The link to purchase
tickets is listed below. Children three years and younger
do not require a ticket; however, they must remain
seated on a lap of someone that has purchased a
ticket. Tickets can be purchased at:
https://www.showtix4u.com/event-details/81666  

RECITAL INFORMATION

March 11-14          

March 16          

Parent View Week

Tickets Go On Sale

March 18 - 21          Picture Week

March 25-28       Spring Break- 
No Classes 

April 22-25 Parent View Week

May 1 & 2         Recital Rehearsal

May 3 & 4           Dance Recital

We need your help! We are still looking for volunteers backstage in various
roles during the recital,  Please scan the QR code and fill out the backstage
volunteer application. Once we receive your application, you will be notified
mid-April with more information on your volunteer responsibilities. Don’t
worry, you will not miss your child’s performance while you volunteer.
Deadline to fill out the application is April 15.

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED

Volunteer Application

Purchase Tickets Here

http://appletonparkandrec.org/unity-dance-academy/2019-recital-information
https://www.showtix4u.com/event-details/81666


Picture week is scheduled for March 18-21. Pictures will be taken during your child's regularly
scheduled class time. Photo pricing sheets will be distributed that week. Dancers are to be
dressed in full costume, including tights when they arrive to class. For those who participate
in more than one class, wear the costume for their first class of that night. Dancers can do
their hair and makeup however they would like for pictures. If you have questions on how
your child's costume is worn along with any accessories, etc., please talk with your child's
instructor. If you have special picture requests (i.e. sibling pictures) please communicate
this with your child's instructor prior to picture day.

PICTURE WEEK

This year's recital shirt will be on sale March 9
- March 30. All participants in the Opening
Number will be required to buy an Opening
Number t-shirt. You can purchase this t-shirt
by scanning the QR code or visiting the link. 

https://unitydance.itemorder.com/shop/home/

RECITAL T-SHIRT

Opening Number T-Shirt

SUMMER DANCE REGISTRATION
Is your child interested in trying a new dance
genre? Our 6-week summer dance session is
the perfect time to try out new classes, stay
active, and work on technique to move up to
the next level. Classes are filling fast so be sure
to register! 

Summer Dance 
Registration

https://unitydance.itemorder.com/shop/home/

